
Parish of St William of York, Morley  

St Francis Church – Re-opening for Private Prayer - Urgent 

message for Volunteers 

Canon Galvin has asked that all those who have volunteered to 

help with re-opening the church please attend a meeting in the 

Hall on Monday evening (29 June) at 7pm 

There has been a good response to the appeal for volunteers but you 

can still volunteer if you wish. Volunteers should not be anyone who is 

sheltering or members of their household, those who have other health 

issues or those in any of the vulnerable groups. 

If you are willing to volunteer, please contact Canon Galvin at 

pp.stwilliam.morley@dioceseofleeds.org.uk or 0113 253 4881 

Please provide your contact details (eg email, phone) and when you 

would be available. 

As previously announced Canon Galvin has been preparing for the re-

opening of the church for private prayer. 

We hope to open: 

Wednesday evenings, 6.30 – 7.30 pm, starting on 1 July 

Sunday mornings, 9.30 – 11.30 am, starting on 5 July 

These will depend on arrangements being approved. Unless you 

receive a message to the contrary, we will be open. 

We can only accommodate a maximum number in church at any one 

time (yet to be determined), so we are suggesting that people only stay 

for 10 – 15 minutes. There will be a one-way system in and out and all 

will be expected to hand sanitize. 

http://pp.stwilliam.morley@dioceseofleeds.org.uk


Once the church is open, parishioners should expect to see some 

changes: directions on space / numbers allowed, safety measures, 

accessible areas. These will be necessary to ensure the safety and 

wellbeing of all parishioners. 

** Please do not reply to this email ** 

You can contact the Parish Office at : 

St Francis Church, Westfield Road, Morley LS27 9NF 

Email office.stwilliam.morley@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

Contact Canon John Galvin at : 

Email pp.stwilliam.morley@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

Telephone 0113 253 4881 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this email message and any 

attachments is intended only for the named person, firm or company to whom it 

is addressed. Such information may be confidential and privileged and no mistake 

in transmission is intended to waive or compromise such privilege. If you have 

received this transmission in error please accept my apologies, notify me 

immediately by email, delete the message and any attachments from your system 

and do not copy or disclose the contents to any other party. Your co-operation is 

appreciated. 
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